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Subj: City Hall to re-open 
 
 

Media Release 
 
 

Following Governor Parson’s and the Department of Health and Senior Service’s guidelines, 
effective Monday, May 4th, 2020 Lamar City Hall will re-open for walk in business.   
 
We ask that customers entering the building please understand that we still must meet social 
distancing requirements. If you approach the lobby and can see people waiting for service, please 
remain outside until room is created. We would also encourage residents to conduct business by 
phone, online or drive thru window as much as possible.  
 
We would like to thank everyone for their willingness to help out around town and maintaining 
patience as we all work through this together.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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